
Short film series returns to
Tahoe City
Alpenglow Sports’ fourth volume of “The Shadow Campaign,” DPS
Ski’s iconic short film series, will be shown Dec. 9 at 7pm.

All proceeds benefit the Tahoe Backcountry Alliance.

Stephan Drake, the founder of DPS and a visionary in the ski-
shaping world, will be on-hand.

Partnering  with  Outdoor  Research,  crew  members  were  sent
across the globe to find the stunning scenery and epic turns
that make “The Shadow Campaign” a unique viewing experience.

Alpenglow  Sports  is  the  only  North  America  host  of  the
cinematic event.

Doors open at 6:30pm at the Tahoe City shop.
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